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Mission Statement 
 

As Technical and Clinical Professionals at Danbury Hospital, we work 
hard to make our hospital the best it can be.  For decades we have 
worked alongside colleagues who have a union and a contract and are 
able to have their voices heard when they have a problem.  We have seen 
that as time marches on, decisions are increasingly made in corporate 
offices far from the hospital floors.  We know that without a unified voice we 
cannot hope to have our input heard when important decisions are being 
made.  For far too long changes at the hospital have been negotiated with our 
peers and forced on us.  
 
We deserve to be recognized for our skills, rewarded for our loyalty, and respected 
for the important contributions we make toward the success of our hospital.  We 
demand to be treated with dignity and respect in an atmosphere based on fairness 
and equality. 
 
To have a voice in our workplace, to ensure the highest quality of patient care, and 

to bring equity and respect to all the technical employees at Danbury Hospital, we 

are joining together to form our union. We believe that by coming together we can 

better advocate for our patients, our community, our families, and ourselves. 

 
It is our sincere hope that we can navigate this process with professionalism and 
that our decision to organize will be respected.  
 
Sincerely, 
The Organizing Committee 


